The Coastal Federation

Bacton Primary, Mundesley Infant (SRB) and Junior Schools

Executive Head - Simon Wakeman | exechead@coastalfederation.com | @CoastalFed



Federation Business Manager | Jenny Goodman | businessmanager@coastalfederation.com | 01263 720401



Head of School - David Hopkins office-bacton@coastalfederation.com 01692 650240





Head of Schools -Sarah Hutt office-mijs@coastalfederation.com 01263 720401

'together aspire, together achieve, together we are stronger...'

Dear Parents/Carers

Sandcastles Pre-School - Bacton

Many of you may know that Sandcastles Pre-School at Bacton has been closed since before Christmas and that the staff team are no longer there. The Coastal Federation is supporting the existing committee (made up of 3 members) with Jenny Goodman (Business Manager), Annie Edwards (Federation Chair of Governors) and David Hopkins (Head of School Bacton) joining that committee.

We are facilitating the recruitment of a new team and the committee hope to open Sandcastles again week beginning 4th March. As you can appreciate there is a considerable amount of work that needs to be done in the background to ensure that the committee is compliant with regard to OfSTED requirements.

A high quality pre-school setting can help tremendously with regard to young children making a good start to school - with that aim we will do all we can to support the committee.

If you would like to register your child for some sessions then please contact the school office at Bacton primary school on **01692 650240** or office-bacton@coastalfederation.com, who can issue you with an admission form, prospectus, nursery terms and conditions and consent form.

If you require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact Louisa Hopson (Sandcastles Chair of Committee) louisaloui@googlemail.com

Regards

Simon Wakeman

Executive Head